
Ref.:Plexh/Cir/ 
499                                                                                                                      26.02.2021 
  
  
  
To 
All Members of the Council  
  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
  
Subject : Regarding issues to be taken up with Chilean FM during his upcoming meeting with 
CIM 
  
  
We are in receipt of communication from Embassy of India, Santiago, Chile 
informing us about the upcoming meeting between Chilean FM and our CIM. In this 
regard we request our member to inform the council about the issues being faced by 
them while doing export / import with Chile. 
  
  
Members are requested to send their concerns to the undersigned by 01st March 2021 (12pm) 
on e-mail bharti@plexconcil.org 
  
  
Kindly do the needful. 
  
Best regards 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
PLEXCONCIL 
 


